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Comments: Dear Mr. Walker,

 

 

 

Please do not allow the logging of South Revilla. Since the new road access has been opened in the area my

family has enjoyed recreating in the Saddle lake area.

 

 

 

I have deer hunted the area for 20 years. And know that further clear cutting will reduce the deer population.

 

 

 

I feel like the area should be developed so it can be utilized by locals/tourists as a place to enjoy nature. With the

road system that exists it is now a easy to access area that can be enjoyed by all. Not just people with boats.


